## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** proposed alcohol rules

Subject:proposed alcohol rules

Date:Sat, 3 May 2025 13:49:14 -0400

From:Alan Mason

To:ward1@hamilton.ca

Ms Wilson

I wish to voice my objection to the new proposed rules regarding alcohol consumption on City property. I understand the need for responsible use of alcohol but my primary objection is that we as baseball players do enjoy a beverage after our games and most of the time it only involves possibly 2 drinks after games and is a welcome chance to sit with our teammates and other league members to chitchat. I wish to join the rest of the province in being able to do this without recrimination. I can foresee a scenario where, not being allowed to have our 2 (from home) drinks we would proceed to one of our sponsors bar/restaurant and possibly have more to drink and increase our supposed threat to the community....LOL

Alan Mason